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To: Basil Bear <basilbear@wolverinefuels.com>, Tamme Bishop <tammekb@gmail.com>

Basil and Tamme - 

Please see the attached review letter.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov
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June 27, 2023 

 

Basil Bear 

Bowie Resources, LLC (BRL) 

P.O. Box 1488 

Paonia, CO 81428 

 

Re: Bowie No. 1 Mine, Permit C-1981-38,  

Review of the 2022 ARR 

 

 

Dear Mr. Bear: 

 

On February 9, 2023, the Division received BRL’s 2022 Annual Reclamation Report (ARR) for the Bowie 

No. 1 Mine.  The ARR form with disturbance and reclamation acreages needs to be revised to reflect the 

bond release application (SL-08) that was processed in 2022.  This application was a Phase III bond release, 

and it released 12.31 acres.   

 

As always, call or e-mail me with any questions related to this review.  If you have no questions, please 

update the form and submit a formal response via the Division’s ePermitting system. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc via email:  Tamme Bishop, J.E. Stover & Associates, Inc. (with enclosure) 

http://mining.state.co.us/

	Email to B Bear
	2022ARR_Bowie1_DRMS_review

